
TASHBAR SEPHARDIC YESHIVA KETANA 

WELCOME BACK!!! 

Candle Lighting: 7:03   Shabbat Ends: 7:59/8:33   פרשת ראה 

Upcoming Events: Monday, September 2nd, Legal Holiday 

Girls and Preschool-No School      Boys-Sunday Schedule 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school! It was so nice to see all the smiling, happy faces of all the students as they move up rank to the next 

grade. There is so much anticipation, excitement, curiosity, and wonder in their eyes and hearts, as they look forward to a fresh 

start and a new year of growth and accomplishment, guided by the loving devotion of our rebbeim, morot, teachers, and staff. 

At the start of the week, we had teacher in-service days with our entire staff. The electricity was felt by all. The passion, 

enthusiasm and dedication that our amazing team of teachers share is unparalleled. We enjoyed workshops about the 

tremendous impact that we all have as teachers, workshops on differentiated instruction, the impact of technology on children, 

and so much more. 

Bezrat Hashem this year will be our best ever! Here’s to a year of growth, success, and accomplishment for each and every one 

of our Tashbar gems. 

Shabbat Shalom! 

Rabbi Moshe Abady 

Menahel 


